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Submitter Comments:
As a non-binary person who was born in Cairns, QLD, this law would be life changing for myself and 

  my other fellow trans friends and community. To have documentaƟon that permanently states 
the gender that you are can make trans people’s lives so much easier but also worth living as their 
most true selves. It will make everything else that much better when applying for changes with 
other documentation. Having the right name and gender on offical documentation would be life 

    changing for all of us.
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